
Cathy Antonelli Sworn in New  Town Clerk
On Monday, December 30, 2019, Cathy Antonelli was 
sworn in by retiring Mary Ryman to be the new Bristol 
Town Clerk and Treasurer. Antonelli is grateful for this 
opportunity to use her knowledge to assist the 
community in the coming years. She appreciates the 
votes of all those who have supported her in the 
recent election. At the December Town meeting, 
Ryman was hired to assist Antonelli for a short time in 
transitioning into her new position. Jill Swartz will 
assist as Deputy Clerk. Antonelli has been a Bristol 
resident since 1977, with 34 years of banking 
experience, developing relationships and computer 
expertise. On a personal level, she and her husband 
Mike have two children and two grandsons. A number 
of friends and relatives gathered at the temporary 
town hall at the Fire Station to congratulate her.
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Just the Facts:

Cathy Antonelli is Co-chair 
of the Greater Elkhart 

Chamber Women’s Council

CASA (Court Appointed 
Special Advocate) 

Former Member Builder’s 
Assoc. of Elkhart Co. and 

Women’s Council

Participation in several 
Habitat for Humanity builds

Former Bristol Little League 
Board Member
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